
 
 

February 17, 2020 
Digital Garage, Inc. 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 

Contact: Corporate Communication Dept., Digital Garage, Inc. 

Email: dg4819.pr@garage.co.jp, TEL: +81-3-6367-1020 

 
Official Announcement for Cancellation of 

THE NEW CONTEXT CONFERENCE 2020 TOKYO 

 
Due to the global concern regarding the new coronavirus outbreak and the international travel restrictions, we have 

taken the decision to cancel THE NEW CONTEXT CONFERENCE 2020 TOKYO, which was scheduled on March 13th (Fri). 
 

We are currently working to secure a new date and this will be advised in due course. 
 

Our thoughts are with all those affected, around the world. We thank you all for your understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


